
Hi all, 
 
Due to the generator failure last Friday, we were graciously hosted by the Free Mason’s club in W. 
Newfield and didn’t hold a typical, formal meeting, outside of the BOD meeting. One topic we did discuss 
was the preliminary plans for a commemorative celebration of our club’s anniversary! Please find those 
and the BOD minutes attached. 
 
Reminders: 

• We have four gun raffles going on throughout the year, please reach out if you’re interested in 
some tickets. We will be selling them at all our events! 

• Our annual ice fishing derby is this Saturday 2/15/25, from 7am to 3pm at the Rock Haven Lake 
boat launch. Please swing by to make sure I’m not frozen on my chair at the table! 😉 

  
Please be patient with us regarding the new gate code cards. There was a mix up with the printer service 
and we’re connecting with the vendor for the necessary corrections. Be warm and stay safe! 
 

 
  
Respectfully, 
Shanda 
  
Shanda Vincent 
NYCRGC Secretary 
Northern York County Rod and Gun Club 
PO Box 186 
90 Lewis Hill RD 
W Newfield, ME 04095 
www.nycrgc.org 

http://www.nycrgc.org/

